
Turf of Dreams
Pike County Little League has been serving our area since 1954. It started as a dream to provide boys and girls 
in our area a place to play organized ball. Now, 63 years later, we are dreaming and planning for the future of 

PCLL.

By adding turf to the infield of the facility in Pittsfield, we will be able to expand practice opportunities for our 
local teams, host tournaments to draw others to our area and make the facility available for high school softball 

programs in our area to use when their facilities are too wet to play on. This could be huge for our area!

In addition to turfing the field, we are also going to add coverings to the seating areas an replace the backstop.
Estimated total cost of the project is $175,000. While that may seem like a huge number, and it is, we feel that as a 
community, we can make an investment in the future of our youth and community that will have a great return.

Here’s How You Can Help
We’ve included a pledge sheet in this packet. There are several options for 

you to choose from to make your gift. 

For example, if 120 individuals, couples or families would pledge a gift of 
$500 per year for 3 years (approximately $42 per month), we would fully 

fund the project.

We understand that some people will want to give more and that others 
can’t give that much at this time. Any gift you make toward the project is 

more than appreciated.

All donors will be honored as part of a special display at the 
Little League Field.

The goal is to start construction this November to have the field ready in time for next Spring. Pike County Little League is a 
501c3 organization and all gifts are tax deductible. 

If you have any questions, please call Jack Hull at 217-473-5151 or Charlie Hull at 217-473-6290.


